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October 4, 2019 

 

 

Miranda Donnelly 

o/b/o Renters Warehouse 

1798 Nebraska Ave. E.  

St. Paul, MN 55119 

 

VIA EMAIL: 

mdonnelly@renterswarehouse.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Susanne Glasser 

Glasser Law 

4838 Carleton Road 

Minnetonka, MN 55343 

 

VIA EMAIL: Susanne.glasser@gmail.com 

RE: Appeal for property at 1798 Nebraska Avenue East 

 

Dear Ms. Donnelly and Ms. Glasser: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 1, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council waive the vacant building fee 

for 90 days and lay the matter over to Legislative Hearing on October 8, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. for a 

staff update on property conditions to determine whether property is a Category 1 or Category 2 

Vacant Building.   

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Keshav Bhootda 

 Matt Dornfeld 

 Tom Friel 
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